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March 29, 2023




Judge Adam Ensey:

Enclosed you will find two updated copies of the revised interlocal cooperation contract for 9-1-1 equipment and services. The agreement basically states that the 9-1-1 Network of The Panhandle Regional Planning Commission will provide 9-1-1 call taking equipment and maintenance to the public safety answering point (PSAP) for the next biennium. It also details the rules that govern this relationship as regulated by our funding agency, The Commission on State Emergency Communications, (CSEC). The new contract will renew the current agreement that expires at the end of August and therefore will cover the next fiscal biennium from September of 2023 through August of 2025.

The Panhandle Regional 9-1-1 Department looks forward to working with you during these next two years and we hope to continue to upgrade and update 9-1-1 equipment and the services we provide. Please feel free to contact us should you have any concerns or questions regarding the enclosed contract, or details therein. We will make every effort to have a representative at the meeting to answer questions.


Sincerely,

Khasi Campos
Regional 9-1-1 Network Administrative Specialist
[bookmark: _GoBack]Panhandle Regional Planning Commission
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 (
jschaumburg@theprpc.org
P.O. Box 9257 Amarillo, TX 79105
Tel. (806) 372-3381
Toll Free (800) 687-7911
) (
John Schaumburg
Regional 9-1-1 Network
G.I.S. Program Specialist
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